
My name is Roger Neshem. I am writing today to ask that you do pass HB1514. The weather 
modification program alone in ND does not answer to anyone including county 
commissions and state officials. They can conduct experiments on us without holding 
hearings or anything as outlined in state statutes. If any type of weather modification was 
on a state ballot I know it would lose by a 70-30 vote bare minimum after witnessing the 
resounding defeats weather modification has sustained at the ballot box since 2020 in 
Ward, Williams and Mountrail counties. Ward alone voted to end weather modification by a 
9-1 margin.  

There are new technologies that patents are being applied for that seek to limit warming 
and block the suns energy. This type of stuff must never occur in this state and this bill will 
stop that.  

I am sure all the weather modification groups will attempt to stop this but the current 
positions held by most is that there is no scientifically credible evidence weather 
modification works. They are just trying to protect the funding they have received for over 
50 years to continue their “research”. Lets end this with the passage of HB1514 

 

Please vote to pass HB1514. 

 

Sincerely,  

Roger E. Neshem 

Former Weather Authority Board Member 

Ward County, ND 


